
ADDENDUM 

 

Practical Nursing High School Transcript Policy 

The changes to the high school transcript policy will take effect beginning with the 

July 2019 Practical Nursing program.  

The new Practical Nursing High School Transcripts Policy states: 

Students must provide evidence of high school completion by submission of an official 

high school transcript, GED Certificate, or College level credits transcripts. 

High School Academic Qualifications  

A student satisfies Standard College’s Practical Nursing program high school academic 

qualifications if the student has a high school transcript recognized by the Department 

of Education in the state in which the high school is located; or, the agency that 

accredits the school is recognized as an accrediting body for institutions of higher 

education by the U.S. Department of Education. 

 


